
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 2024-BRAA-003 
AIRPORT MANAGEMENT CONSULTING

AND ADVISORY SERVICES
NOTICE OF RANKING AND INTENT TO NEGOTIATE 

The Executive Director reviewed the sole submittal received for RFQ 2024-BRAA-003 and has 
determined it to be responsive. This notice serves a notice of the Authority’s intent to negotiate 
with the sole, responsive respondent – Ricondo and Associates. 

Firms aggrieved in connection with this Notice of Ranking may protest in accordance with the 
requirements of the Boca Raton Airport Authority Procurement Code, which is available online 
at www.bocaairport.com 

_________________ 
Clara Bennett 
Executive Director 
1/24/2025 
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